


 Many times Summer is considered to be the busiest time of the 
year in youth ministry. I would agree with that statement, but there are 
also parts of the year that get close to having as many things taking place. 
Winter is defiantly one of those times. Weôve already had a lot take place 
in December but I just want to remind everyone of the things coming up 
the rest of this year and in January 2017.  
 Parents and students, please make sure to see me today to get your 
info regarding our trip to EYC. All the info you will need for the trip will 
be in the packet.  
 If you are going to CYC please sign up by next Sunday. Registra-
tion has to be completed before the end of the year. Important to know 
about CYC is that we will have to meet at 12:30pm on Friday  the 24th in 
order to be able to get dinner and arrive in time for the sessions.  
 Sign up sheets are also out for the Preds Game and the SNAC/
Bowling trip. I have to know by the 25th if you are going to go to the 
Preds game.  
 EU is also in January. The 13th through the 15th. For those of you 
who have signed up to go, the cost covers a t-shirt, 1 meal, and lodging. 
You will need extra money for dinner Friday night the 13th, dinner Satur-
day night the 14th, and lunch Sunday the 15th.  
 A couple of tentative dates of things coming up are the Winter 
Lock-In on January 2nd and intern search on January 30th. More info on 
those activities will be made available just as soon as the sates are solidi-
fied.  
 I know this is a bunch of things and a lot of information. Please let 
me know if you have any questions.  
 Parents, we will have a meeting on the 1st to go over the activities 
for the year.                                                  - Cliff  
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